Appendix A to Minute 30 of the Council meeting held on 18 July 2018

The following questions were unsuccessful in the ballot, and were dealt with by way of a
written response from the Executive Members to all Members of the Council. The responses
are provided below:

14/15 BRAND STREET, HITCHIN

Councillor Paul Clark to Councillor Tony Hunter (Executive Member for Community
Engagement and Rural Affairs):

“‘How Long will the CPO process take to secure 14/15 Brand Street?”

Councillor Hunter responded:

“This was part of Cabinet’'s Part 2 considerations and Full Council will be appraised of the
issue when and if the matter comes before it for a decision on whether to proceed with a
CPO.”

PARKING ENFORCEMENT

Councillor Ruth Brown to Councillor David Levett (Executive Member for Planning,
Enterprise and Transport):

“Has Parking Enforcement Officer capacity been reduced in the last 12 months?“

Councillor Levett responded:

“The Enforcement Officer capacity has not been reduced in the last 12 months.

The normal establishment is 12 Enforcement Officers, however due to the nature of the work

there tends to be a fairly high turnover of staff so there are usually posts vacant and we
attempt to recruit as soon as we can to fill these positions.”



